
 

We send you 

our loving greetings 

and remembrance in prayer 

during this Advent 

and Christmas season 

with the hope 

that the New Year 

will bring blessings, 

new life and peace 

to you, 

your families 

and communities, 

our struggling country, 

and to our Earth 

and our world today. 

your brothers 

of Weston Priory 


